
                                       Public Hearing

I. CALL TO ORDER  

Mark Jenkins called the meeting to order at 6:07 PM. 

II. Roll Call  

Deputy Town Clerk Rhonda Stacy conducted the roll call and the following were present

Council: Herron

Council: Jenkins Absent: Council Coates

Council: Perry

Vice Mayor: Tipton

 

III. Public Comment

Mayor Jenkins opened the floor to the public for comment at 6:08 PM.

With no one else to offer public comment Mayor Jenkins closed the floor for public comment at 6:19.
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Adjourned meeting until August 6, 2009

Andy Miles presented information from Jeff Stapleton about the Burnt Cabin Branch Recreational Trail. He 

stated that the location of the trail would be along the Burnt Cabin Branch; Sherman Street and Estil 

Cemetary.  He also stated that the program was an 80/20 match. From the information that Jeff put together 

that it would roughly be a $135,000 project and that the Town would be responsible for approximately 

$34,000 dollars. The town could contribute through direct monitary expenditures, donations or other 

contributions such as constructing a picnic shelter which would make the town's contribution smaller.  Andy 

mentioned that this is a 2 Phase process.                                                                                                               

There were no public attendees to offer any imput or to object. 



Mayor Mark Jenkins

Town Clerk Angel Parker


